
 

   
 

NOVEMBER & DECEMBER 2022 DISTRICT NEWSLETTER 

 
Director of Schools: 

 As another year comes to a close, I want to say thank you for your commitment, love and 
service to the students of Crockett County. I hope you take time and appreciate the true meaning of 
the holiday season and spend time with family and friends. I look forward to the new year and all 
the possibilities that are ahead. Thank you again for all you do and remember one of the greatest 
gifts you can give someone is time.   
 

 
Special Education:  We want to wish Mrs. Tera Stephens continued success in her 
new position.  Mrs. Tera is leaving us at Christmas to oversee Haywood County’s 
Behavior Program.  She will be missed at FES!  We want to welcome Mrs. Shannyn 
Ferguson to our FES Sped Team.  Sped PD Jan. 3rd in Mrs. Maggie’s room at CCHS 
beginning at 8:30 am. 

LEAPs: STEM activities, crafts, slime, and special guests have filled the afternoons of 
LEAPs. The LEAPs program is planning and preparing for our next semester. If you 
would like to share a talent, work with a student that needs extra support in reading or 
math, spend a couple of hours an afternoon teaching through activities you can’t do 

 
 



   
 

   
 

during the regular day and be paid at a superior rate, contact Allison Smith, 
allison.smith@crockettcavs.net .   

Pre-k:   All things holiday in our Pre-K classrooms! The Pre-K classrooms have been 
busy with excitement from Thanksgiving Pow Wows to Elf for the day and gingerbread 
houses, the Pre-K students are ready for the holidays.  

Food Service: Crockett County High School and Friendship Elementary enjoyed being 
able to host community members for a delicious Thanksgiving meal for the first time in 
over two years! 
Coordinated School Health: Our winter staff wellness challenge will start in January. 
Be on the lookout for more information about, Winter Wellness, coming in January. 

Professional Development: Jan. 3, 2023, at each building (K-5 Math teachers at 
Friendship Elementary School 9:00-12:00). 

Instruction: Math instructional materials will be adopted this school year. Please 
continue to review the Math curriculum samples as they are delivered to your school.  
ESSER: You can review ESSER on our school website and complete a survey there. 
Here is the link for the survey as well. ESSER Survey 

Newsletter: If you have anything you wish to share in our district newsletter, please 
email Dr. Katie Mansfield at katie.mansfield@crockettcavs.net. We know there are lots 
of great things happening in our district and we want to share them! Check out our 
Facebook page for up-to-date information as well! 
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Thank you to all of our Veteran’s in our school family. We appreciate your service and 
are grateful that we could honor you at our Veteran’s program at CCHS.  

 



   
 

   
 



   
 

   
 

Crockett County Middle and High School Fall Sports Schedules 
                                

      

 

Congratulations! 

West TN All-Star football game at USJ-Hayden Moten and Alex Nolen 

TACA East/West All Star game at Austin Peay State University-Braden McCanless 

Karmen Frost has committed to Bethel to play basketball! 

 



   
 

   
 

 
FES: Christmas Program 

 
GES: Storytime with Santa and Mrs. Claus 



   
 

   
 

 
MCES: Respectful students of the month 

 
CCMS: Raised money for Crockett Christmas Store 



   
 

   
 

 
CCHS: Mrs. Cindi Thompson’s Medical Class visited the Nursing Home and 

delivered gifts. 

 

Check out our District and School Facebook pages and websites for all the latest 
pictures and updates on all the great things happening in our school district! 

 

 

 

 

 




